
The two months before the visit of the 
medical team from Greenwood, Indiana 
were very intense. First there were the 
Christmas holidays and end-of-year 
celebrations. The days passed so 
quickly! Personally, I am always excited 
to see how God arranges things and 
how He has control of all the details so 
that His will is accomplished.

So many communities asked me to 
have activities with them. There are 
also so many other communities that need 
medical help. I was able to confirm 4 new 
communities. God has been working through 
each meeting, with each pastor and leader, to 
bless others. 

The week of January 21-28, when the medical 
team was here, went by so quickly. We needed 
time, following the week of the medical team 
visit, to digest all that had transpired during that 
week. For 8 days, Americans and Salvadorans 
lived together serving our Lord. Melissa, a team 
member, asked me what most impacted me 
during that week. There are so many things that 
God does with us and through us, that it is hard 
to pick one thing. At the end of the week, we 
saw over 1,000 people for medical and dental
consultations. We also had so many spiritual
conversations and counseling opportunities.
We lived through so many things that impacted us.
It was a glorious opportunity to help so many and
to show the love of Jesus to each person. Glory to
God for all that He did during that last week in January. 
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Many thanks to the brothers and sisters of

Stones Crossing Church for coming to El

Salvador. Thank you for bringing help to

those who had needs. Thank you for

showing the love of Jesus through your

service. I am grateful. May God bless you.

Here are a couple of testimonies from the

pastors and leaders who received help

during the week of the medical team visit:

*Please pray for the people reached
during the medical team visit. May these
people have received more than just
medical help - may they also know Jesus.

*Pray for the churches as they do follow-
up work.



*Please pray for my health.

*Please pray for the strength that I need
to daily fulfill the mission God has given
me.

*Please pray that the Gospel will be
spread in these areas, and that we may
be a blessing to many more.

Pastor Daniel Castaneda (from El Rodeo):

 On behalf of the community, we are so thankful for the visit of the
medical team that was with us. It was a blessing for the church as
well as for the community we serve. Thank you and may God bless you. 

Pastor Douglas Cañas (from Cerro La Plata):

I would like to express my sincere gratitude for such noble work done in
Cerro La Plata. God bless all who were involved in this wonderful work. 

If you would like to partner with a one-time 
gift or recurring monthly gifts to provide the
support I must raise for the mission of World
Reach to serve in El Salvador, here is more
information on how to do so: 
To donate online, go to world-reach.org/donate
to give once or set up a monthly gift via 
credit card. We also offer the option to give
monthly via an Electronic Funds Transfer from
your bank account. This is our preferred 
method because you will incur no third party
processing fee, and the transfer can be set up 
by going to world-reach.org/donate and 
clicking on “EFT Giving” at the top of the 
page. 
To give by check made payable to World 
Reach, mail to the address below with a note
indicating your preference for supporting
"Arriaga ministry": 
World Reach 
P.O. Box 26155 
Birmingham, AL 35260-0155 

Prayer Requests:


